
Libraries are closed; please hold all books/puzzles 
Wednesday, April 8, 2020 

 

During the time that our Clubhouses remain closed, we ask that anyone who has borrowed a 

book/puzzle please hold these items until we reopen operations. At this time, a deep cleaning of the 

building, including a detailed sanitization of both libraries (that included a thorough wipe down of 

all books/puzzles in both libraries) has occurred. Introducing any items back into the libraries will 

disrupt what we know to be a sanitized environment. In addition, people have been bringing items 

to return, and upon finding the building closed simply leaving these items near the building entry 

doors, on benches, etc. Sometimes certain entries are not used at all, or over a weekend,  not used 

for a few days, and these items are baking in the sun or could get wet in rain, etc., effectively ruining 

perfectly good books and puzzles. Please do not leave these items, rather keep them in your home. 

Even if you are leaving for the summer, return them upon coming back in the Fall/Winter.  

  

Source:  Jenn Schell PebbleCreek HOA Administrator | Resident & Guest Services Manager 

 


